UNION PACIFIC RAILROAD COMPANY

GEORGE J. SKORNEY 814 PITTOCK BLOCK
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC RELATIONS PORTLAND, OREGON 97205

December 23, 1968

2020-U

Mr. Click Relander

City Editor

Yakima Herald-Republic
114 North Fourth St.
Yakima, Washington 98901

Dear Click:

Your request for a grant from the Union
Pacific Foundation for the Yakima Frontier Museum
was considered by our board of officers in the
Northwest. As much as we would like to help the
museum, we had to conclude that the museum did not

come within the scope of community functions supported
by the foundation.

However, we did recommend that a grant be
made to the Washington State Historical Society. We
hope it will be accepted. Last February, Mr. Arthur
Z. Gray, president of the foundation, wrote us that
the Historical Society's application arrived too late
for consideration for this year but that it would be
kept in mind for 1969.

My best wishes for a pleasant Holiday
Season.

Cordially yours,

e

. H. Baker - Portland
. A. Brown - Portland
. W. Ryan - Portland

. B. Smith - Portland




